OFFICE OF THE DEPUTY DISTRICT HEALTH

OFFICER TOWN-4 PESHAWAR.
At Category “D” Hospital, Mattani Kohat Road Peshawar.

Acknowledgement/Appreciation of Society for Human & Environmental Development (SHED)
Services of Health Project on COVID-19

It is indeed a matter of pleasure for me to state that SHED as a non for profit humanitarian
organization has delivered valueable in carrying out multiple project activities under the health
project on COVID-19. SHED at the time of executing the activities kept close liaison and
coordination with the health staff of this hospital.

We do acknowledge and appreciate the services of SHED which include Psychosocial Support
Services/Counseling to pregnant women, Provision of Sexual Reproductive Health (SRH)
Medicine for pregnant women, Capacity Building Training of LHWs and Health Staff, Provision
of New Born Baby Kits, Women Dignity Kits & Clean Delivery Kits.
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